
Thank you for my scholarship for the clinic at Rancho Santa Fe on June 28, 2024.  I had 
a lot of fun.  I loved being at my grandpas farm doing this clinic. I learned a lot from my 
lesson with Lendon gray. I learned how to do a turn on the for hand. My horse was not 
the best at it but I think if we practice we will get it. I also worked on my balance on how 
to switch my whip the correct way.  I'm so happy I was able to ride my horse Lindo in 
this clinic. He is the best. Thank you again for my scholarship.  
 
Sofia Selner  
 


